
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Date of Meeting: 3rd July 2023 

 

Point Minutes 

1 
Thanks 

The HT thanked School Councillors for their service and 
commitment this year. It was noted that this had been a unique 
year to serve on the Council that they oversaw the marking of the 
death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II and the appointment of the 
school’s next Headteacher. 

2 
What do you think is 
the most important 
things about having a 
School Council? 

 Sharing ideas 

 Improving the school 

 Every student has a voice 

 Share class views 

 Not just adult who decides 

 Opportunity to socialise with other years 

3 
What have you 
enjoyed about being 
a School Councillor? 

 You can tell other people your ideas 

 Being in the school community 

 To represent my class 

 Able to make a difference 

 Picking out new Headteacher 

 To meet with the Headteacher personally 

4 
What advice would 
you give to next 
year’s School 
Councillors? 

 Try to turn up on time 

 Always give your opinion 

 Don’t be afraid to share your ideas 

 Plan ahead to ensure you have something in mind to say 

 Try not to get distracted 

5 
What do you think 
the School Council 
should discuss next 
year? 

 Have more ideas to support mental and physical health 

 Address environmental issues 

 Think about different ways to improve the school 

6 The Den The meeting ended with a visit to the new mental health and 
wellbeing space, The Den. 

 
 


